
 
 

 
  

 

  

 
          

         
 
 
 

                                    Date: 3rd June 2025 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the second half of the Summer Term in Class 2!  
 
Please find attached the planning overview for this half term by subject, so you can see the 
coverage. Children in Year 1 have been practising for the Phonics screening check that takes place 
in the next few weeks.  
 
Our topic this half Term is ‘Oceans and Seas’ and we will be enjoying the stories of ‘Note Quite 
Narwal’ and ‘Grandad’s Island’ in Literacy, and learning about the 5 Oceans of the world in 
Geography.  
 
All the children are really looking excited about our trip to Alnwick Garden and ‘Lilidorei’ on 
Thursday. Please remember a packed lunch, water bottle, sensible shoes, waterproof coat, sun 
cream, a towel and a change of clothes! 
 
Team points are awarded to all children who complete their homework/activities on time. As 
always, any child who has not had time to complete at home will be allowed time in Class to do it.  
 
Reading books will continue to be changed in school each week and will follow the Read, Write Inc 
scheme. Please try and listen to your child read at home, as often as possible, it really makes a 
massive difference to their progress! 
 
If you have any questions or worries, however small, please do come and find me in School any 
time except Tuesday, or email me at karen.blythe@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 

Address:  Humshaugh C of E (Aided) First School 
  Humshaugh, Hexham 
  Northumberland NE46 4AA 
Telephone: 01434 681408 
E-mail:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Jude Long 
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